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bestselling Skyward series celebrates its third volume, Cytonic, travel back in
time to the origin of Cytonics in the novella Defending Elysium. Centuries before
Spensa looked skyward from the planet Detritus—back on Old Earth before it was
lost—Jason Write faced a crucial question: was humanity ready to join galactic
society? When faster-than-light communications were discovered by a small
telephone company in 2071, alien species such as the Tenasi and Varvax overheard
them and came to visit Earth. Because the Phone Company controls all
communications with the aliens, their operatives like Jason operate above the law.
Now, on the space platform Evensong, one of the Phone Company’s scientists has
gone missing before surfacing in a hospital with amnesia, and Jason is sent to
investigate. Right as he arrives, the body of a murdered Varvax ambassador is
discovered, sure to cause a galactic incident. Coln Abrams of the United
Intelligence Bureau seizes the opportunity to investigate Jason as he deals with
the crisis. This could be the UIB’s chance to discover the Phone Company’s
secrets—how does FTL communication work, and what is Jason hiding? Winner of
Spain’s UPC Award for Science Fiction in 2007.
Deadly Companions Dorothy H. Crawford 2018 How it all began -- Our microbial
inheritance -- Microbes jump species -- Crowds, filth and poverty -- Microbes go
global -- Famine and devastation -- Deadly companions revealed -- The fight back.
The Emperor's Soul Brandon Sanderson 2013-03-21 From the bestselling author of the
Mistborn Trilogy and co-author of the final three books of Robert Jordan's Wheel
of Time series comes the tale of a heretic thief who may be an Empire's only hope
for survival. Shai is a Forger: a foreigner who can flawlessly re-create any item
by rewriting its history using skillful magic . . . although she's currently
condemned to death after trying to steal the emperor's sceptre, she has one last
opportunity to save herself. The emperor has barely survived an assassination
attempt, he needs a new soul and, despite viewing her skill as a Forger an
abomination, her captors have turned to Shai for help. Skillfully deducing her
captors plans, Shai know the first thing she needs is a perfect escape plan. but
in the meantime, her fate and that of the empire lies in completing an impossible
task: is it possible to create a forgery so convincing that it's better than the
soul itself?
Legion Brandon Sanderson 2018-09-18
The Lights of Prague Nicole Jarvis 2021-05-18 For readers of VE Schwab and The
Witcher, science and magic clash in atmospheric gaslight-era Prague. In the quiet
streets of Prague all manner of otherworldly creatures lurk in the shadows.
Unbeknownst to its citizens, their only hope against the tide of predators are the
dauntless lamplighters - a secret elite of monster hunters whose light staves off
the darkness each night. Domek Myska leads a life teeming with fraught encounters
with the worst kind of evil: pijavica, bloodthirsty and soulless vampiric
creatures. Despite this, Domek find solace in his moments spent in the company of
his friend, the clever and beautiful Lady Ora Fischer - a widow with secrets of
her own. When Domek finds himself stalked by the spirit of the White Lady - a
ghost who haunts the baroque halls of Prague castle – he stumbles across the
sentient essence of a will-o’-the-wisp captured in a mysterious container. Now, as
it's bearer, Domek wields its power, but the wisp, known for leading travellers to
their deaths, will not be so easily controlled. After discovering a conspiracy
amongst the pijavice that could see them unleash terror on the daylight world,
Domek finds himself in a race against those who aim to twist alchemical science
for their own dangerous gain.
Brandon Sanderson's White Sand Volume 3 (Signed Limited Edition) Brandon Sanderson
2019-11-26 Underpowered and overwhelmed, Kenton tries to hold the Sand Masters
together as forces political and personal conspire against them. Now, in one final
push, Kenton must tap the most dangerous depths of his own abilities to combat the
enemies within his own guild, and discover the truth behind the ambush that killed
his father and almost destroyed the Sand Masters for good.
Legion: Skin Deep Brandon Sanderson 2015-09-24 Following the success of Legion,
Legion: Skin Deep charts another fast moving and gripping adventure for Stephen
Leeds, AKA Legion. Leeds is a genius, his mind contains too much information. And
to cope it has split his skills off into individual personalities. They crowd his
head and he lives with them in a vast empty mansion. While he can call on any one
of them to solve a problem he also walks a line across an all-consuming madness.
In development for television Brandon Sanderson's Legion stories are gripping
psychological thrillers, perfect for any fan of speculative fiction. They will
resonate particularly strongly with fans of stories about that other tortured
crime-fighting genius: Sherlock Holmes. Legion: Skin Deep is an all-new, actionpacked novella starring one of the most fascinating and charismatic heroes ever.
The Way of Kings Brandon Sanderson 2014-03-04 Introduces the world of Roshar
through the experiences of a war-weary royal compelled by visions, a highborn
youth condemned to military slavery, and a woman who is desperate to save her
impoverished house.
The Reckoners Series Brandon Sanderson 2016-10-18 The #1 New York Times
Bestselling Series Perfect gift for fans of the Maze Runner series, this includes
all three books in Brandon Sanderson's Reckoners series—Steelheart, Firefight, and
Calamity. How far would you go for revenge if someone killed your father? If
someone destroyed your city? If everything you ever loved was taken from you?
David Charleston will go to any lengths to stop the Epics. But to exact revenge in
this new world, David will need the Reckoners—a shadowy group of rebels bent on
maintaining justice. And it turns out that the Reckoners might just need David,
too. Praise for the Reckoners Series: “Another win for Sanderson . . . he’s simply
a brilliant writer. Period.” —Patrick Rothfuss, author of the New York Times and
USA Today bestseller The Name of the Wind ★ “Snappy dialogue, bizarre plot twists,
high-intensity action, and a touch of mystery and romance . . . leaves [readers]
panting for the sequel.” —Booklist, Starred "Action-packed."—EW.com “Compelling. .
. . Sanderson uses plot twists that he teases enough for readers to pick up on to
distract from the more dramatic reveals he has in store.” —The A.V. Club “An
absolute page-turner."”—Publishers Weekly "A straight-up Marvel Comics-style
action drama."—Kirkus Reviews
Infinity Blade Brandon Sanderson 2011-10-05 Trained from birth in swordplay and
combat, a young knight named Siris has journeyed to the Dark Citadel with a single
purpose: fight through the army of Titans to face the tyrannical God King in oneon-one combat. This was his father's sacred mission, and his father's before him,
going back countless generations in an effort to free their people from
enslavement. But when Siris somehow succeeds where all those from his bloodline
previously have failed, he finds himself cast into a much larger world, filled
with warriors and thieves, ancient feuds and shifting alliances, Deathless
immortals and would-be kings. His quest for freedom will take him on an epic
journey in search of the mythical figure known as the Worker of Secrets - the one
being in the world who can unravel the secrets of the Infinity Blade.
Warbreaker Brandon Sanderson 2011-12-29 Warbreaker is the story of two sisters who happen to be princesses, the God King one of them has to marry, a lesser god,
and an immortal trying to undo the mistakes he made hundreds of years ago. Theirs
is a world in which those who die in glory return as gods to live confined to a
pantheon in Hallandren's capital city. A world transformed by BioChromatic magic,
a power based on an essence known as breath. Using magic is arduous: breath can
only be collected one unit at a time from individual people. But the rewards are
great: by using breath and drawing upon the color in everyday objects, all manner
of miracles and mischief can be performed. Brandon Sanderson proves again that he
is a master of what Tolkien called 'secondary creation,' the invention of whole
worlds, complete with magics and myths all their own.
Legion: Lies of the Beholder Brandon Sanderson 2018-09-20 Stephen Leeds, also
known as 'Legion', has a unique mental condition. He can become an expert on any
subject in hours . . . and with every new area of expertise a new 'aspect' of
Stephen is created. Is he schizophrenic? Possibly. Does that make him an
incredible intelligence agent? Definitely. And this is his final, and perhaps his

Legion and The Emperor's Soul Brandon Sanderson 2013-08-15 The internationally
bestselling author of the Mistborn and Stormlight Archive series presents two very
different novellas that nevertheless showcase his remarkable gift for gripping
narrative, world-building and empathetic characters. Available for the first time
in one volume, a publishing event for all his many fans. LEGION Stephen Leeds, AKA
'Legion', is a man whose unique mental condition allows him to generate a
multitude of personae: hallucinatory entities with a wide variety of personal
characteristics and a vast array of highly specialised skills. As the story
begins, Leeds and his 'aspects' are drawn into the search for the missing Balubal
Razon, inventor of a camera whose astonishing properties could alter our
understanding of human history and change the very structure of society. The
action ranges from the familiar environs of America to the ancient, divided city
of Jerusalem. Along the way, Sanderson touches on a formidable assortment of
complex questions: the nature of time, the mysteries of the human mind, the
potential uses of technology, and the volatile connection between politics and
faith. Resonant, intelligent, and thoroughly absorbing, LEGION is a provocative
entertainment from a writer of great originality and seemingly limitless gifts.
THE EMPEROR'S SOUL When Shai is caught replacing the Moon Scepter with her nearly
flawless forgery, she must bargain for her life. An assassin has left the Emperor
Ashravan without consciousness, a circumstance concealed only by the death of his
wife. If the emperor does not emerge after his 100-day mourning period, the rule
of the Heritage Faction will be forfeit and the empire will fall into chaos. Shai
is given an impossible task: to create - to Forge - a new soul for the emperor in
less than 100 days. But her soul-Forgery is considered an abomination by her
captors. She is confined to a tiny, dirty chamber, guarded by a man who hates her,
spied upon by politicians, and trapped behind a door sealed in her own blood.
Shai's only possible ally is the emperor's most loyal councillor, Gaotona, who
struggles to understand her true talent. Time is running out for Shai. Forging,
while deducing the motivations of her captors, she needs a perfect plan to
escape...
Oathbringer Part Two Brandon Sanderson 2022-07-21 In Oathbringer, the third volume
of the New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive, humanity faces a new
Desolation with the return of the Voidbringers, a foe with numbers as great as
their thirst for vengeance. Dalinar Kholin's Alethi armies won a fleeting victory
at a terrible cost: The enemy Parshendi summoned the violent Everstorm, which now
sweeps the world with destruction, and in its passing awakens the once peaceful
and subservient parshmen to the horror of their millennia-long enslavement by
humans. While on a desperate flight to warn his family of the threat, Kaladin
Stormblessed must come to grips with the fact that the newly kindled anger of the
parshmen may be wholly justified. Nestled in the mountains high above the storms,
in the tower city of Urithiru, Shallan Davar investigates the wonders of the
ancient stronghold of the Knights Radiant and unearths dark secrets lurking in its
depths. And Dalinar realises that his holy mission to unite his homeland of
Alethkar was too narrow in scope. Unless all the nations of Roshar can put aside
Dalinar's blood-soaked past and stand together?and unless Dalinar himself can
confront that past?even the restoration of the Knights Radiant will not prevent
the end of civilisation. The story continues in Rhythm of War Part One.
A Pilgrimage of Swords Anthony Ryan 2019-09-30 "It is two hundred years since the
deity known as the Absolved went mad and destroyed the Kingdom of Alnachim,
transforming it into the Execration, a blasted wasteland filled with nameless
terrors. For decades, desperate souls have made pilgrimage to the centre of this
cursed land to seek the Mad God’s favour, their fate always unknown. Now a veteran
warrior known only as Pilgrim, armed with a fabled blade inhabited by the soul of
a taunting demon, must join with six others to make the last journey to the heart
of the Execration. Allied with a youthful priest, a beast-charmer, a duplicitous
scholar, an effete actor and two exiled lovers, Pilgrim must survive madness,
malevolent spirits, unnatural monsters and the ever-present risk of treachery, all
so that the Mad God might hear his prayer and, perhaps, grant redemption. But can
sins such as his ever be forgiven?"--Provided by publisher.
The Causal Angel Hannu Rajaniemi 2014-07-15 With his infectious love of
storytelling in all its forms, his rich characterization and his unrivaled grasp
of thrillingly bizarre cutting-edge science, Hannu Rajaniemi swiftly set a new
benchmark for Science Fiction in the 21st century. Now, with his third novel, he
completes the tale of the many lives, and minds, of gentleman rogue Jean de
Flambeur. Influenced as much by the fin de siècle novels of Maurice leBlanc as he
is by the greats of SF, Rajaniemi weaves intricate, warm capers through dazzling
science, extraordinary visions of a wild future,and deep conjectures on the nature
of reality and story. In The Causal Angel we will discover the ultimate fates of
Jean, his employer Miele, the independently minded ship Perhonnen, and the rest of
a fractured and diverse humanity flung throughout the solar system. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Alcatraz vs. The Evil Librarians Series Brandon Sanderson 2017-02-28 This
discounted ebundle includes: Alcatraz vs. The Evil Librarians, The Scrivener's
Bones, The Knights of Crystallia, The Shattered Lens, The Dark Talent An actionpacked fantasy adventure series by the #1 New York Times bestselling author
Brandon Sanderson. Alcatraz Smedry and his family and friends must battle a cult
of evil Librarians bent on taking over the world through misinformation and
suppressing the truth. Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians — On his thirteenth
birthday, foster child Alcatraz Smedry gets a bag of sand in the mail-his only
inheritance from his father and mother. It is quickly stolen by the cult of Evil
Librarians. Alcatraz must stop them, using the only weapon he has: an incredible
talent for breaking things. The Scriveners Bones — In his second skirmish against
the Evil Librarians who rule the world, Alcatraz and his ragtag crew of freedom
fighters track Grandpa Smedry to the ancient and mysterious Library of Alexandria.
Can Alcatraz and his friends rescue Grandpa Smedry and make it out of there alive?
The Knights of Crystallia — Alcatraz Smedry has made it to the Free Kingdoms at
last. Unfortunately, so have the Evil Librarians—including his mother! Now
Alcatraz has to find a traitor among the Knights of Crystallia, make up with his
estranged father, and save one of the last bastions of the Free Kingdoms from the
Evil Librarians. The Shattered Lens — Alcatraz Smedry is up against a whole army
of Evil Librarians with only his friend Bastille, a few pairs of glasses, and an
unlimited supply of exploding teddy bears to help him. This time, even Alcatraz's
extraordinary talent for breaking things may not be enough to defeat the army of
Evil Librarians and their giant librarian robots. The Dark Talent — Alcatraz
Smedry has successfully defeated the army of Evil Librarians and saved the kingdom
of Mokia. Too bad he managed to break the Smedry Talents in the process. Even
worse, his father is trying to enact a scheme that could ruin the world, and his
friend, Bastille, is in a coma. Without his Talent to draw upon, can Alcatraz
figure out a way to save Bastille and defeat the Evil Librarians once and for all?
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Mistborn: Secret History Brandon Sanderson 2016-08-01 Mistborn: Secret History is
a companion story to the original Mistborn trilogy. As such, it contains HUGE
SPOILERS for the books Mistborn (The Final Empire), The Well of Ascension, and The
Hero of Ages. It also contains very minor spoilers for the book The Bands of
Mourning. Mistborn: Secret History builds upon the characterization, events, and
worldbuilding of the original trilogy. Reading it without that background will be
a confusing process at best. In short, this isn't the place to start your journey
into Mistborn (though if you have read the trilogy - but it has been a while - you
should be just fine, so long as you remember the characters and the general plot
of the books). Saying anything more here risks revealing too much. Even knowledge
of this story's existence is, in a way, a spoiler. There's always another secret.
Defending Elysium Brandon Sanderson 2021-11-23 As Brandon Sanderson’s #1
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strangest, adventure. It begins with two unrelated events: the disappearance of
Armando, one of Stephen's many "aspects," and an unexpected cry for help from
Sandra, the woman who, many years before, helped him learn to live with his
condition . . . and the combination of the two leads to a sinister high-tech firm
specializing in advanced methods of human incarceration. An original, challenging,
and utterly absorbing story, this unmissable novella showcases Stephen Leeds at
his best: a compelling hero, and a man constantly struggling to understand and
control his own divided nature. 'An absolutely fantastic read' Fantasy Book Review
'The pulse of a thriller and the hook of a fascinating hero balancing on the edge
of psychosis' Library Journal
Brandon Sanderson's White Sand Vol. 2 Brandon Sanderson 2018-02-21 Following the
loss of most of his colleagues in a violent ambush, Kenton has become Lord
Mastrell of the few remaining Sand Masters, magicians who can manipulate sand to
do their bidding. With the ruling council poised against him, the hot-headed
Kenton must become a diplomat to have any hope of preventing the eradication of
his people forever. However, there’s another complication: assassins are coming
for him from all directions, and Kenton’s only true ally is Khriss, a visitor from
the other side of the planet who has an agenda of her own to pursue. White Sand
Volume 2 continues the New York Times bestselling series of graphic novels,
bringing a crucial chapter of Brandon Sanderson’s Cosmere to life exclusively in a
visual format.
Firstborn Brandon Sanderson 2010-07-20 Of the son of a High Duke of the
interstellar Empire, much glory is expected. And expected. And still expected,
despite endless proof that young Dennison Crestmar has no talent whatsoever for
war. But the life Dennison is forced to live will have its surprising lessons to
impart... Brandon Sanderson's novels include Elantris, the Mistborn series
(Mistborn, The Well of Ascension, and The Hero of Ages), Warbreaker, and the
several volumes of the Stormlight Archive beginning with 2010's The Way of Kings.
Following the death of Robert Jordan in 2007, Jordan's wife and editor Harriet
McDougal recruited Sanderson to finish Jordan's multi-volume fantasy series The
Wheel of Time from Jordan's extensive drafts and notes. Published in 2009, The
Gathering Storm, by Jordan and Sanderson, is the first of the three volumes that
will conclude Jordan's epic. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Mistborn Brandon Sanderson 2010-04-01 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Brandon Sanderson, the Mistborn series is a heist story of political intrigue and
magical, martial-arts action. For a thousand years the ash fell and no flowers
bloomed. For a thousand years the Skaa slaved in misery and lived in fear. For a
thousand years the Lord Ruler, the "Sliver of Infinity," reigned with absolute
power and ultimate terror, divinely invincible. Then, when hope was so long lost
that not even its memory remained, a terribly scarred, heart-broken half-Skaa
rediscovered it in the depths of the Lord Ruler's most hellish prison. Kelsier
"snapped" and found in himself the powers of a Mistborn. A brilliant thief and
natural leader, he turned his talents to the ultimate caper, with the Lord Ruler
himself as the mark. Kelsier recruited the underworld's elite, the smartest and
most trustworthy allomancers, each of whom shares one of his many powers, and all
of whom relish a high-stakes challenge. Only then does he reveal his ultimate
dream, not just the greatest heist in history, but the downfall of the divine
despot. But even with the best criminal crew ever assembled, Kel's plan looks more
like the ultimate long shot, until luck brings a ragged girl named Vin into his
life. Like him, she's a half-Skaa orphan, but she's lived a much harsher life. Vin
has learned to expect betrayal from everyone she meets, and gotten it. She will
have to learn to trust, if Kel is to help her master powers of which she never
dreamed. This saga dares to ask a simple question: What if the hero of prophecy
fails? Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The
Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn
trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning
Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz
vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's
Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist
series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Intimacies Lucy Caldwell 2021-05-04 *Includes the winner of the 2021 BBC National
Short Story Award* 'Outstanding.' Guardian 'Eleven perfect stories.' Irish
Independent 'Glorious.' The Times 'My FAVE collection ever.' Pandora Sykes In
eleven stories, Intimacies exquisitely charts the steps and missteps of young
women trying to find their place in the world. From a Belfast student ordering
illegal drugs online to end an unwanted pregnancy to a young mother's brush with
mortality, and from a Christmas Eve walking the city centre streets when
everything seems possible, to a night flight from Canada which could change a life
irrevocably, these are stories of love, loss and exile, of new beginnings and
lives lived away from 'home'. 'Embedded in these stories are exquisite, often
moving descriptions where everyday moments mix with the monumental.' Financial
Times
Elantris Brandon Sanderson 2011-08-11 Elantris was built on magic and it thrived.
But then the magic began to fade and Elantris began to rot. And now its shattered
citizens face domination by a powerful Imperium motivated by dogged religious
views. Can a young Princess unite the people of Elantris, rediscover the lost
magic and lead a rebellion against the imperial zealots? Brandon Sanderson's debut
fantasy showed his skill as a storyteller and an imaginer of baroque magical
systems to be fully developed from the start.
Sixth of the Dusk Brandon Sanderson 2014-10-17 A fascinating new novella in
Brandon Sanderson's Cosmere, the universe shared by his Mistborn series and the #1
New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive. Sixth of the Dusk, set in a neverbefore-seen world, showcases a society on the brink of technological change. On
the deadly island of Patji, where birds grant people magical talents and predators
can sense the thoughts of their prey, a solitary trapper discovers that the island
is not the only thing out to kill him. When he begins to see his own corpse at
every turn, does this spell danger for his entire culture? -------------------- A
note from the publisher: For a detailed behind-the-scenes look at the creation of
this novella, including brainstorming and workshopping session transcripts, the
first draft, line-by-line edits, and an essay by Brandon, please see Shadows
Beneath: The Writing Excuses Anthology.
The Wood Bee Queen Edward Cox 2021-06-10 'A highly original modern fantasy from
one of the rising stars of British SFF. Real, archetypal, heartfelt and playful' Paul Cornell 'Excellent! Dark and light and brilliant' - Miles Cameron Somewhere
in England, in a small town called Strange Ground by the Skea, Ebbie Wren is the
last librarian and he's about to lose his job. Estranged from his parents, unable
to make connections with anyone except the old homeless lady who lives near the
library, Ebbie isn't quite sure what he's supposed to do next. His only escape
from reality is his deep interest in local folklore, but reality is far stranger
than Ebbie can dream. On the other side of the sky and the sea, the Queen of House
Wood Bee has been murdered. Her sister has made the first move in a long game, one
which will lead her to greatness, yet risk destruction for the entire Realm. She
needs the two magical stones Foresight and Hindsight for her power to be complete,
but no one knows where they are. Although the sword recently stolen by Bek Rana,
small time thief and not very good at it, might hold a clue to their location . .
. and to stopping the chaos. But all Bek wants is to sell the sword and buy
herself a better life. She's not interested in being a hero, and neither is Ebbie.
But someone is forcing their hand and playing for the heart of the Realm. Ebbie
and Bek are destined to unite. They must find a way to stop the destruction of
House Wood Bee, save the Realm, and just maybe save themselves in the process. All
victories come at a price. The Oldungods are rising. And they are watching...
Three Fantasies - Tales from the Cosmere Brandon Sanderson 2014-09-25 From the
bestselling author who completed Robert Jordan's epic Wheel of Time series, here
are three standalone stories, all set in his overarching 'Cosmere' world - the
universe which connects the Mistborn books with the Stormlight Archive! ELANTRIS
was built on magic and it thrived. But then the magic began to fade and Elantris
began to rot. And now its shattered citizens face domination by a powerful
Imperium motivated by dogged religious views. Can a young Princess unite the
people of Elantris, rediscover the lost magic and lead a rebellion against the
imperial zealots? THE EMPEROR'S SOUL - Shai is a Forger, a foreigner who can
flawlessly copy and re-create any item by rewriting its history with skillful
magic. Though condemned to death after trying to steal the emperor's sceptre, she
is given one opportunity to save herself. Despite the fact that her skill as a
the-emperors-soul-brandon-sanderson

Forger is considered an abomination by her captors, Shai will attempt to create a
new soul for the emperor, who is almost dead from the attack of assassins.
Skillfully deducing the machinations of her captors, Shai needs a perfect plan to
escape. The fate of the empire lies in one impossible task. Is it possible to
create a forgery of a soul so convincing that it is better than the soul itself?
WARBREAKER is the story of two sisters, who happen to be princesses, the God King
one of them has to marry, a lesser god, and an immortal trying to undo the
mistakes he made hundreds of years ago. Theirs is a world in which those who die
in glory return as gods to live confined to a pantheon in Hallandren's capital
city. A world transformed by BioChromatic magic, a power based on an essence known
as breath. Using magic is arduous: breath can only be collected one unit at a time
from individual people. But the rewards are great: by using breath and drawing
upon the color in everyday objects, all manner of miracles and mischief can be
performed.
A Desert Torn Asunder Bradley Beaulieu 2021-07-22 The final book in The Song of
the Shattered Sands series closes the epic fantasy saga in a desert setting,
filled with rich worldbuilding and pulse-pounding action. The plans of the desert
gods are coming to fruition. Meryam, the deposed queen of Qaimir, hopes to raise
the buried elder god, Ashael, an event that would bring ruin to the desert. Çeda
and Emre sail for their ancestral home to bring the traitor, Hamid, to justice. To
their horror, they discover that the desert tribes have united under Hamid's
banner. Their plan? A holy crusade to annihilate Sharakhai, a thing long sought by
many in the tribes. In Sharakhai, meanwhile, the blood mage, Davud, examines the
strange gateway between worlds, hoping to find a way to close it. And King Ihsan
hunts for Meryam, but always finds himself two steps behind. When Meryam raises
Ashael, all know the end is near. Ashael means to journey to the land that was
denied to him an age ago, no matter the cost to the desert. It now falls to Çeda
and her unlikely assortment of allies to find a way to unite not only the desert
tribes and the people of Sharakhai, but the city's invaders as well. Even if they
do, stopping Ashael will cost them dearly, perhaps more than all are willing to
pay.
Mitosis Brandon Sanderson 2014-11-20 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of Words of Radiance, co-author of Robert Jordan's Wheel of Time series and
creator of the internationally bestselling Mistborn Trilogy, Brandon Sanderson,
comes Mitosis, a short story set in the action-packed world of Steelheart: the
Reckoners series. Epics still plague Newcago, but David and the Reckoners have
vowed to fight back. Catch all the action before Firefight, the exciting sequel to
Steelheart, hits the shelves.
Snapshot Brandon Sanderson 2018-07-26 From New York Times #1 bestselling author
Brandon Sanderson comes a detective thriller in a police beat like no other.
Anthony Davis and his partner Chaz are the only real people in a city of 20
million, sent there by court order to find out what happened in the real world 10
days ago so that hidden evidence can be brought to light and located in the real
city today. Within the re-created Snapshot of May 1st, Davis and Chaz are the
ultimate authorities. Flashing their badges will get them past any obstruction and
overrule any civil right of the dupes around them. But the crimes the detectives
are sent to investigate seem like drudgery - until they stumble upon the grisly
results of a mass killing that the precinct headquarters orders them not to
investigate. That's one order they have to refuse. The hunt is on. And though the
dupes in the replica city have no future once the Snapshot is turned off, that
doesn't mean that both Davis and Chaz will walk out of it alive tonight.
A Shadow in Summer Daniel Abraham 2007-07-31 The powerful city-state of Saraykeht
is a bastion of peace and culture, a major center of commerce and trade. Its
economy depends on the power of the captive spirit, Seedless, an andat bound to
the poet-sorcerer Heshai for life. Enter the Galts, a juggernaut of an empire
committed to laying waste to all lands with their ferocious army. Saraykeht,
though, has always been too strong for the Galts to attack, but now they see an
opportunity. If they can dispose of Heshai, Seedless's bonded poet-sorcerer,
Seedless will perish and the entire city will fall. With secret forces inside the
city, the Galts prepare to enact their terrible plan. In the middle is Otah, a
simple laborer with a complex past. Recruited to act as a bodyguard for his
girlfriend's boss at a secret meeting, he inadvertently learns of the Galtish
plot. Otah finds himself as the sole hope of Saraykeht, either he stops the Galts,
or the whole city and everyone in it perishes forever.
Dragonsbane Barbara Hambly 2011-03-29 An idealistic young prince convinces an
aging warrior and a struggling witch to help him kill the dragon that is
terrorizing his kingdom As a vicious dragon stalks the Southlands, Crown Prince
Gareth ventures to the forbidding North in search of the only man who can kill it.
He is Lord Aversin, the Dragonsbane, whose dragon-slaying days have won him renown
across the land. But when Gareth finds Lord Aversin, he discovers the mighty hero
is squat and bespectacled, the ruler of a mud-village who admits that he killed
the dragon not with a lance, but with ignoble poison. Still, he’ll have to do.
Gareth and Aversin set off in company with Jenny Waynest, a witch with great
ambitions but disappointingly puny powers—a ragtag crew destined to become
legendary, or die in the attempt. This ebook features an illustrated biography of
Barbara Hambly, including rare photos and never-before-seen documents from the
author’s personal collection.
The Emperor's Blades Brian Staveley 2014-01-16 Winner of the 2015 David Gemmell
Award for Best Fantasy Debut. An explosive fantasy debut, The Emperor's Blades by
Brian Staveley is a fast-paced, thrilling epic. If you like Joe Abercrombie and
George R. R. Martin, you'll love this. 'Will keep you turning the pages late at
night' – Pierce Brown, Sunday Times bestselling author of Red Rising The circle is
closing. The stakes are high. And old truths will live again . . . The Emperor has
been murdered, leaving the Annurian Empire in turmoil. Now his progeny must
prepare to unmask a conspiracy. His son Valyn, training for the empire's deadliest
fighting force, hears the news an ocean away. And after several 'accidents' and a
dying soldier's warning, he realizes his life is also in danger. Yet before Valyn
can act, he must survive the mercenaries' brutal final initiation. The Emperor's
daughter, Minister Adare, hunts her father's murderer in the capital. Court
politics can be fatal, but she needs justice. Lastly Kaden, heir to the empire,
studies in a remote monastery. Here, the Blank God's disciples teach their harsh
ways, which Kaden must master to unlock ancient powers. But when an imperial
delegation arrives, has he learnt enough to keep him alive, as long-hidden powers
make their move? 'A vividly imagined story of conspiracy and empire' – Col
Buchanan 'A fantastic and compelling fantasy world' – Io9 The Emperor's Blades is
the first novel in Brain Staveley's epic Chronicle of the Unhewn Throne series.
Continue the story with The Providence of Fire.
The Star Factory Ciaran Carson 1998 The author describes his childhood growing up
in Belfast, and looks at how the city has changed from its more prosperous and
peaceful past
Legion and The Emperor's Soul Brandon Sanderson 2013 The internationally
bestselling author of the Mistborn and Stormlight Archive series presents two very
different novellas that nevertheless showcase his remarkable gift for gripping
narrative, world-building and empathetic characters. Available for the first time
in one volume, a publishing event for all his many fans. LEGION Stephen Leeds, AKA
'Legion,' is a man whose unique mental condition allows him to generate a
multitude of personae: hallucinatory entities with a wide variety of personal
characteristics and a vast array of highly specialized skills. As the story
begins, Leeds and his 'aspects' are drawn into the search for the missing Balubal
Razon, inventor of a camera whose astonishing properties could alter our
understanding of human history and change the very structure of society. The
action ranges from the familiar environs of America to the ancient, divided city
of Jerusalem. Along the way, Sanderson touches on a formidable assortment of
complex questions: the nature of time, the mysteries of the human mind, the
potential uses of technology, and the volatile connection between politics and
faith. THE EMPEROR'S SOUL When Shai is caught replacing the Moon Scepter with her
nearly flawless forgery, she must bargain for her life. An assassin has left the
Emperor Ashravan without consciousness, a circumstance concealed only by the death
of his wife. If the emperor does not emerge after his hundred-day mourning period,
the rule of the Heritage Faction will be forfeit and the empire will fall into
chaos. Shai is given an impossible task: to create - to Forge - a new soul for the
emperor in less than one hundred days. But her soul-Forgery is considered an
abomination by her captors. She is confined to a tiny, dirty chamber, guarded by a
man who hates her, spied upon by politicians, and trapped behind a door sealed in
her own blood. Shai's only possible ally is the emperor's most loyal councillor,
Gaotona, who struggles to understand her true talent. Time is running out for
Shai. Forging, while deducing the motivations of her captors, she needs a perfect
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plan to escape...
DARK ONE, BOOK 1 Brandon Sanderson 2021-05-03 From #1 New York Times Bestselling,
Hugo Award-winning author, Brandon Sanderson, comes DARK ONE. Paul Tanasin is
haunted by visions of a dark, fantastic world. A world called Mirandus. A world he
must shatter. SOME WORLD'S ARE MADE TO BE BROKEN. From #1 New York Times
Bestselling, Hugo Award-winning author, Brandon Sanderson (THE MISTBORN TRILOGY,
THE STORMLIGHT ARCHIVE series), along with Nathan Gooden, Jackson Lanzing, and
Collin Kelly, comes DARK ONE, the first book in a series of original graphic
novels from Vault Comics. Paul Tanasin is a young man haunted by visions of a dark
and fantastic world—visions he initially believes are hallucinations. But when he
discovers they are prophecies from Mirandus, a world in which he's destined to
become a fearsome destroyer, he'll have to embrace the fear, rise up as the Dark
One, and shatter everything. DARK ONE examines the dual roles we often take on in
life-the ability to be a savior as well as a destroyer.
Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell Brandon Sanderson 2015-03-03 Originally
appearing in the Dangerous Women anthology and now available as a solo ebook,
Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell is a chilling novella of the Cosmere,
the universe shared by Brandon Sanderson’s Mistborn series and the #1 New York
Times bestselling Stormlight Archive. When the familiar and seemingly safe turns
lethal, therein danger lies. Amid a forest where the shades of the dead linger all
around, every homesteader knows to follow the Simple Rules: “Don’t kindle flame,
don’t shed the blood of another, don't run at night. These things draw shades.”
Silence Montane has broken all three rules on more than one occasion. And to
protect her family from a murderous gang with high bounties on their heads,
Silence will break every rule again, at the risk of becoming a shade herself.
The Alloy of Law Brandon Sanderson 2011-11-10 The Mistborn trilogy has become a
firm favourite with fantasy fans the world over. The imagination that Sanderson
brought to the series and his skill at marshalling epic storylines and dramatic
action, his ability to create vivid characters made him a natural choice to
complete Robert Jordan's epic wheel of time sequence. But with Mistborn, his
standalone fantasies and his new series, The Stormlight Archive, Sanderson has
shown his bountiful talents in his own fiction. Now he returns to the series that
made his name with a new story set years after the events of Hero of Ages. In a
world recovering only slowly from evil, a world where allomancers wield immense
power through their ability to unleash the magic bound up in common metals someone
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who can burn metals that no-one has burned before can tip the balance... Sanderson
has the knack of giving the epic fantasy reader exactly what they want. This
ability has thrown him to the forefront of the genre and the dramatic story within
The Alloy of Law shows off this skill to its very best.
Mistborn Trilogy Boxed Set Brandon Sanderson 2014-09-25 A boxed set of the
landmark fantasy from Brandon Sanderson, the man credited with breathing fresh
life into Robert Jordan's WHEEL OF TIME. An epic fantasy set in a world where the
Dark Lord has gained dominion over the world. A world of ash and pain. A world
subjugated. But a world where magic can be drawn from metals. A world waiting for
a new heroine, a new hope. A word of mouth bestseller in the USA Brandon
Sanderson's Mistborn trilogy have now become a massive hit in the UK, introducing
readers to the work of one of the genre's great talents. A master of world
building, sweeping plots, believable characters and engrossing magic systems.
Arcanum Unbounded Brandon Sanderson 2016-11-24 Welcome to New York Times and
Sunday Times bestseller Brandon Sanderson's first collection of short fiction.
These wonderful works, originally published individually, have been collected for
the first time and convey the true expanse of the Cosmere. Telling the exciting
tales of adventure Sanderson fans have come to expect, Arcanum Unbounded include
the Hugo Award-winning novella 'The Emperor's Soul', an excerpt from the graphic
novel 'White Sand', and the never-before-published Stormlight Archive novella
'Edgedancer'. The collection will include nine works in all: 'Edgedancer'
(Stormlight Archive) 'The Hope of Elantris' (Elantris) 'The Eleventh Metal'
(Mistborn) 'The Emperor's Soul' (Elantris) 'Allomancer Jak and the Pits of
Eltania' (excerpt; Mistborn) 'White Sand' (excerpt; Taldain) 'Shadows for Silence
in the Forests of Hell' (Threnody) 'Sixth of Dusk' (First of the Sun) 'Mistborn:
Secret History' (Mistborn) This superb collection also includes essays and
illustrations which offer an insight into the numerous worlds in which the stories
are set.
Crusaders of Dorn Guy Haley 2016-09-06 The Space Marines of the Black Templars are
valiant warrior-knights who fall upon their foes in a storm of bolts and blades.
They are the pious champions of the Emperor and the fanatical devotion of their
battle-brothers has driven them to deliver righteous retribution against every
traitor, alien and daemonic abomination to have been foolish enough to face them.
This book gathers together seven stories about this most zealous of Space Marine
Chapters, telling the tales of many mighty heroes of the Black Templars and their
famous victories against a multitude of enemies.
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